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University of Melbourne
PARKVILLE VIC 3052
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Premises Occupied by the Australiem Rodiation Loboratery
at University of Melbourne

Thank you for your letter of 22 July, _hos advised us thot Bl
carried out o radiotion survey in February ond reported to you that the
building is free of radioactive contanination (fellowing his removal of a
piece of contaminated wood) and there is no need to impose ony rodiolorical
health restrictions on work in the building.

The Lohoratory had corried out a complete survey following decontomination
of the building ond 1 am attoching o statement with respect to the
radiolegical ospects of the bullding for your informotion, As

has since corried out o comprehensive survey ond llllis sotisfied thot

there are no radiological problems with the building, we ogree with ] thot
there is no need for o further radiation survey.

As advised in my letter of 20 July, orrongements hove been mode for minor
repoirs to be corried out ond the premises to bLe cleoned., Acoordingly,

I believe the bullding is in o satisfactory conditionoond we hove no

further use for it. In finally vocoting the buildina ond handing it back

to the University, I would like to express the appreciotion of the Laboratory,
its and the Commonwealth Department of Health for use of the
building since its opening in 1938 ond for the various services extended to
the Laboratory by the University over the yeors,

Yours sincerely

14 August 1981





